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Pray for Grace in the rebuilding 

Magayauve school

October 4th at 4:00PM EST

Hurricane Matthew hit the island of Haiti today. Pastor Wiljean has 
yet to get in contact with all the pastors due to cell phone towers 
being down,   however minimal damage is expected.  Praise God!

No word yet on any injuries, at this point I only know of  structural 
damage and praying this remains as so in the days to come. The 
worship center in Lacienne lost portions of it’s roof and the goat 
shelter suffered damage as well.  Major flooding in the area has 
probably wiped out all the crops we had growing.  

The church up on the mountain top of Magayauve is my greatest concern. 
No word yet, but I can’t imagine this community on top of a mountain is 
fairing well.  No wind protection and tin for walls and roofs. You can 
imagine the scene. 

Plans are being made to travel to Haiti to investigate the greatest needs 
where we will then report that back to you .  Thank you for your prayers.  

T h o u s a n d  H i l l s

Lacienne worship center

Lacienne goat shelter



Ministry updates…

Ministry Partners  
 “I see God at work in building the 
church in Haiti and I want to 
help,” said Paul.  Paul has been on 
a couple of  trips with us and he 
wanted to help.  He organized a 
5K Billy Run for this October, 
gather sponsors and is promoting 
the race.  THANK YOU Paul for 
all of  your efforts.  May God 
richly bless you for your heart to 
serve others.   

Fennet - difference maker 
Fennet is one of  the college 
students that has been equipped 
with a chicken house and has been 
doing very well.  He has been 
involved with starting three other 
houses and has been asked to 
supervise and train the leaders on 

the chicken house that is being 
constructed for the church in 
Caracol.   

Training of  leaders to make 
disciples is one of  the chief  goals 
for THM and Fennet is one of  our 
champions as he lives out Christ in 
serving others.  

Christmas gift ideas 
 OK I know it’s 
early… however, we 
are going to be 
offering Christmas 
cards this year.  
Looking for a gift for 
that someone who is 
hard to shop for? 
Look no further.  

Give a gift in honor of  that special 
person.  Proceeds of  the cards will 
go towards a purchase of  a goat. 

Cards will be available in 
November and can be purchased 
from our website (building that part 
of  our site now). 

If  you would like to help sell cards 
at your church or work, call me 
and we can talk about mailing you 
cards to sell.   

Minimum donation for each card 
is $10.00 and can be personalized 
on the inside.   

Buy a goat for Christmas this year 
and change a life for families in 
need.   

Thank you for all your support and prayers. We can’t do this without YOU! 

All gifts are tax-deductible and should be made payable to:  

Thousand Hills Ministry, P.O. Box 950030 Lake Mary, Fl 32795


